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From: Beachy, Stephen 
To: City Council 

Kelly Michaels; Dady, Mike; Board and Council Messages 
Subject: 24-60CP Fox Cove and 24-61RZ Fox Cove 
Date: Thursday, May 22, 2025 2:40:45 PM 
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Cc: 

You don't often get email from smbeachy@kbhome.com. Learn why this is important 

Caution: This email originated from an external source. Be Suspicious of Attachments, 
Links and Requests for Login Information 

Dear City Council, We want make sure you are aware of this fire event that occurred 
on the site that we are seeking to develop for medium density residential 
development. It is our understanding that the site was being utilized by a contingent of 
people who were homeless when the fire was started. We hope you will see the value 
of developing this site rather than leaving it vacant and vulnerable to additional 
criminal activity. 

Smoke from brush fire closes I-75 between exists 195 and 193 

Sincerely, 
Steve Beachy, AICP, Sr. Forward Planner 
Mobil 813.506.0402 Office 813.387.9627 

mailto:smbeachy@kbhome.com
mailto:citycouncil@venicefl.gov
mailto:kmichaels@venicefl.gov
mailto:mddady@kbhome.com
mailto:boardandcouncilmessages@venicefl.gov
https://aka.ms/LearnAboutSenderIdentification
https://nam11.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Furldefense.com%2Fv3%2F__https%3A%2Fwww.heraldtribune.com%2Fstory%2Fnews%2Flocal%2Fvenice%2F2024%2F05%2F20%2Fsmoke-from-brush-fire-closes-i-75-between-exists-195-and-193%2F73778833007%2F__%3B!!AFElLoGN!6I-QEmsOcxGAXRmH3HE2pdNyToZ7Pmb-6pjnaLeZ8fGfYAfhCrfWNIm3X99oO2FqBX0jeHupoVssKB8BhqD7%24&data=05%7C02%7Cboardandcouncilmessages%40venicefl.gov%7C87b37882278a4ec40a7808dd99602537%7Ce3cdc69315b74d99a6ef1177b9b0f35b%7C0%7C0%7C638835360451471333%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJFbXB0eU1hcGkiOnRydWUsIlYiOiIwLjAuMDAwMCIsIlAiOiJXaW4zMiIsIkFOIjoiTWFpbCIsIldUIjoyfQ%3D%3D%7C0%7C%7C%7C&sdata=G5YZPL7v44%2BGzs9VnXwBxrcBWPwSxF9n8OYwJqmDjbg%3D&reserved=0





